
Thursday 9th November 2023

Dear Woodberry Down Families,

Re: Autumn Term Family Survey

Firstly, I wanted to thank those of you who took the time to complete the recent survey and to
share your opinions about our school with us. Whilst the vast majority of these were very
positive, there were a number of points raised in the responses.

Some parents commented that they were not aware of what their children were learning. For
information, I have attached the curriculum leaflets to this letter to allow you to have a physical
copy of the information to hand. We always have this information available on our school
website throughout the school year. If you prefer to have this digitally, the information can be
found here.

As well as this, a small number of families said that some concerns they had raised had not
been dealt with properly. I would like to remind you that, in the first instance, any concerns
should be raised with your child’s classteacher. If you need to raise matters further, you can
then speak with a member of the senior leadership team. These would be:

● Nursery & Reception - Miss Joanna Ichim
● Years 1, 2 and 3 - Mr Patrick Middleburg
● Years 4, 5 and 6 - Miss Dinah Williams
● SEND - Mr Shayne Davids
● Wider school issues - Miss Sophie Graham

A link to our school leadership team information page can be found here.

Best wishes

Derek Hewie
Headteacher

https://www.woodberrydown.hackney.sch.uk/page/?title=Classes&pid=8
https://sites.google.com/newwavefederation.co.uk/woodberrydownleaders0923/home?pli=1

